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21 May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome to Newnham Croft Primary School.  Please find below details regarding the induction 
arrangements for both the summer term and September 2024.  They have been carefully structured 
by the staff to benefit all of the children. 
  
The Reception staff plan to visit nurseries to meet your children during the month of June/early July.  
 
Summer Term 2024 Induction 

 20 June 2 pm New Reception parents’ meeting.  The presentation will cover aspects of 
school life and the EYFS Framework.  Induction packs will be sent out and the contents and 
arrangements for this term and September explained.   

 27 June 1.45 - 2.45 pm.  Welcome to the classroom.  All children to come in and play in their 
new classroom.  Parents/carers are invited to bring their children to school and stay and play 
with them for this session. 

 
Reception Induction September 2024 
 
Thursday 5 September – Tuesday 10  September 
Child/parent meetings with class teacher at school between 10am-3pm. We will inform you of your 
time slot in due course. 
 
Wednesday 11 September: 1.45 -2.45 pm.  All children to come in and play together in their new 
classroom.  Parents/carers are encouraged to leave their children in the classroom so they can play 
and get to know their new class. Parents/carers can enjoy a coffee and a chat with the other parents 
during this time. 
 
Thursday 12 September and Friday 13 September 
Children in Group A will attend mornings (8.45am – 11.45am) and Group B will attend afternoons 
(1.30pm – 3.15pm). We will let you know in due course which group your child will be in.  
 
Monday 16 September 
All Reception children to attend school full time from today. 
 
Monday 23 September 9.15 am (in hall): Parent/carer workshop on the Early Years curriculum, with 
a focus on how we teach reading/phonics/maths and how you can support us with this. 
 
We hope all the arrangements are clear but please contact us if you have any queries.  
 
Yours faithfully 
Razia Mangera 
Early Years Leader and Assistant Headteacher 
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